
Rachel A. Scelfo Elected to
West Babylon Public Library’s
Board of Trustees

Rachel  A.
Scelfo,
counsel  with
Farrell Fritz

Farrell Fritz announces that Rachel A. Scelfo, counsel in the
firm’s land use and municipal department, has recently been
elected  to  the  West  Babylon  Public  Library’s  board  of
trustees.  She  will  serve  a  five-year  term.

Rachel, a Babylon, NY, resident, also serves on The Art League
of  Long  Island’s  board  of  directors.  She  is  a  frequent
contributor to the firm’s Long Island Land Use & Zoning blog.
She earned her J.D. degree from Hofstra University School of
Law and her M.P.P. and B.A. degrees from the State University
of New York at Stony Brook.
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